
The SAVE Act will make important changes to how we register to vote
Passed in the U.S. House (April 10, 2025)

Still waiting on a vote in the Senate

What the SAVE Act Would Do:
Requires Proof of Citizenship In Person
You’d need a passport or birth certificate with your current legal name to
register to vote.
(Driver’s licenses (including REALIDs) and military IDs don’t count.)

Ends Online & Mail-In Registration: You could only register in person with

documents.

Ends Same-Day Registration: No more signing up to vote on Election Day.

Reduces/ends Automatic Registration at the DMV
Increases Voter Roll Cleanups (Voters might be removed without knowing it.)

Who Could Be Affected Most?
Women who changed their name after marriage

Seniors without updated documents

Young voters who register online

People in rural areas far from government offices

Busy families who can’t take time off to register

Why It Matters:
Millions of eligible voters could face new barriers.

8 million people registered online in 2022—this bill would stop that.

****Voter fraud is extremely rare—less likely than being struck by lightning.**\

What You Can Do:
Call Your Senators: Capitol Switchboard: (202) 224-3121

Find Your Lawmakers Online: congress.gov/members/find-your-member

Share Your Story: Know someone who would be affected? Speak up.

What is the SAVE Act? 

Do you value the right
to vote? If so, read

this.




